
Water and Wastewater Treatment Workers Week
ATTENTION ALL DRINKING WATER and WASTEWATER OPERATORS!

All members of the Iowa Drinking Water and Wastewater industries are invited to be
present as Governor Kim Reynolds signs a proclamation declaring August 18 through
August 24, 2019, as "Water and Wastewater Treatment Workers of Iowa Week."

The proclamation signing ceremony will be held Thursday, June 20th at 9:15 AM at the
Iowa State Capital, Office of the Governor. 

Please plan to meet at the Capital in the hallway outside Room 109, Governor’s Formal
Office, no later than 9:00 AM.   Please allow for enough time to pass through security as
you enter the Capital.  Free parking is available in the ramp to the west of the Wallace
State Office Building on the corner of East Grand and Pennsylvania Avenues. 

Hope to see you there!  Let’s show how proud we are of our industry and its role in
public health.


